
Annual Parish Meeting held on Friday 13th May Oulton Community 

Centre 7pm. 

Parish Cllr; Jenny Hinton Chairman, John Sarbutt Vice Chairman,  

Cllr Pete Bryant, Cllr Robin Hinton. 

ESC Andre Gee.  SCC  Keith Robinson. 

Attendance 17 members of the Parish turned out to hear about the successful 

year of the Parish Council.  

The Chairman welcomed all for attending tonight’s meeting and after 

housekeeping gave a verbal presentation on the timeline of the last year’s 

events from emerging from Covid lockdown, neighbourhood plan meetings to 

the deposit of the plan to East Suffolk Council. The result of that will not be 

known until September time. The development of Union Lane North and traffic 

calming on the Street to issuing dog fouling stickers all work carried out by 

Parish Councillors.  

On Cil (community infrastructure levy) monies have been spent around the 

Parish on new Benches, Seats, litter bins and three new Parish notice boards all 

delivered and waiting for the licences to have them installed. The wait time for 

this to happen has been exasperated by Covid, but they should all be installed 

soon, apart from the seat on Oulton Marshes, Dutch tearoom moorings, which 

the Broads Authority are organising when their boats repaired!. 

Due to illness, tonight’s’ meeting has not gone to plan as the Clerk is off sick 

and a Cllr who was going to give an overhead display of the neighbourhood 

plan also was absent. The Ranger from Woods Meadow was informed the 

meeting tonight was cancelled, although tonight went ahead just in case 

anyone turned up, which was fortunate as the buffet had been delivered! The 

format of the meeting tonight after the intro by the Chairman was to mingle 

and chat which went down very well with the Parishioner’s present.  

The event finished at 9pm    

 


